Rita Baidas

From:

Jeff Richardson

Sent:

Wednesday, May 30, 2007 5:51 PM

To:

Janet Rhodes

Cc:

Alan Glines; Bob Oast; Scott Shuford; Cathy Ball

Subject: pack square meeting: HEADS UP

Heads up: Carol King called me today and she was upset because she said that the county sold a small piece of property to Stuart Coleman that is adjacent to his proposed building and protrudes into the park. She stated that the huge Magnolia tree in front of city hall is the piece in question and that Stuart plans to cut the tree down. She stated that she intends to meet with Pack Square attorneys tomorrow to determine if the city county agreement with Pack Square has been broken. Further, she stated that this site plan is coming to TRC Monday for informal review. Alan confirmed.

I am not sure as to next steps. Alan has the site plan map. Janet may need to put all of us together for a meeting. Speak up if someone has a better idea. Thanks

Jeff Richardson Assistant City Manager City of Asheville 828-259-5602 phone 828-259-5499 jrichardson@ashevillenc.gov